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To celebrate Easter, the River South Community in partnership with the Children's Ministry UK, is 

organizing a Peace Family Festival at Livingstone House, and you're invited! 

 

Join us on Sunday, 23rd March, from 11 AM to 2 PM for a fun-filled programme with EGG-citing 

activities, including a peace message with music and dance, potluck lunch, face painting, games, arts and 

crafts, and of course, if weather permits, an egg hunt! 

 

Entry fee: A potluck dish to share. 

 

For extra fun, why not dress up as a bunny or a chick? 

 

Feel free to invite friends and family! Places are limited, so reserve your child's spot register today. 

 

For more information and to register please contact Ala at 07891715249. 

 

We look forward to celebrating with you! 🐣🌸✨ 



 

 

 

Where? Livingstone House 

 

When? 11 am to 2pm 

 

Who? Families with children 

 

Entry fee? A potluck dish to share with others! 

 

  
 

 

 


